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Ashley Falls Historic District Commission
21 Depot Square

Sheffield, MA 01257

The Ashley Falls Historic District Commission (AFHDC) will hold a public hearing on
Thursday, Novémber 19, 2020 at 4:00 PM at the Bushnell Sage Library in Sheffield.

The public hearing has been called regarding an application for a certificate of
appropriateness filed by Barry and Suzan Friedberg for property at 689 Rannapo
Rd. in accordance with the provisions of Sheffield by-law Chapter 121-14
through 121-18.

The purpose of the hearing is to gather public comment regarding those aspects
of the proposed project relevant to the mandate of the AFHDC..

Project description: Replace the existing front door and adjacent window with a
set of double doors with 3 x 2 glass lights, with new trim to match existing
window trim on the front facade.



